Rally South Australia update

Brendan and Rhianon were involved in an accident on 'Eden High', the final stage of
day two of Rally South Australia today.

Both have been taken to hospital for further assessment, however no details on their injuries
have yet been released.

Brendan and Rhianon were driving a Subaru Impreza WRX in the event, which was a round of
the South Australian Rally Championship.

Further details will be released as they come to hand.

Email your get well wishes for Brendo and Rhianon to getwellsoon@brendanreeves.com.au




